


Aurel M. Arndt, Chief Executive Officer 
 

  Mr. Arndt is the Authority’s Chief Executive Officer. He joined the Authority in 1974 and 
has held several positions during his tenure, including Business Manager, Assistant General Manager, 
and General Manager. He is a member of the Executive Board and Board of Directors of the American 
Water Works Association (the “AWWA”) and chairs its Water Utility Council which addresses 
legislative and regulatory affairs. He also chaired the Pennsylvania Section (the “PA-AWWA”) and is 
a member and past chair of the PA-AWWA Water Utility Council; and past chair of the AWWA 
Economics Technical Advisory Workgroup. He  also served as a peer reviewer for AWWA’s Qualserve 
Program, a water utility quality improvement program. He also served as representative for AWWA on 
EPA’s National Drinking Water Advisory Committee Workgroup on State Revolving Loan Funds. He 
has also chaired two steering committees for AWWA studies on financing water infrastructure and use 
of private activity bonds to finance water infrastructure. He has received AWWA’s George Warren 
Fuller award for distinguished service to the water supply field. He is a past member of the Executive 
Board of the Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada and past 
chair of its Debt & Fiscal Policy Committee.  He is past president and regional director of the 
Pennsylvania Municipal Authorities Association (the “PMAA”); chair of its legislative committee; and 
served on various standing and ad hoc committees. He was a recipient of PMAA’s William H. Markus 
Award of Excellence for distinguished service to the Municipal Authorities of the Commonwealth, Sahli 
Service Award and Extended Service Award. From 1988 through 1990, he served as the 
representative of water and wastewater utilities on the board of directors of the Pennsylvania 
Infrastructure Investment Authority (“PennVest”). He is also a past member of the Governor’s Local 
Government Advisory Committee. He also serves on the Board of Directors of the Water Resources 
Association of the Delaware River Basin. He is a former member and chair of the Board of Directors 
of the Pennsylvania Municipal Investment Program, a municipal cash management and investment 
program for Pennsylvania municipalities and authorities. For nine years, he also served as a board 
member and chair of the Pennsylvania Municipal Retirement System, a statewide municipal pension 
program.   
 
 Mr. Arndt holds an MBA from Lehigh University and a Bachelor of Science Degree from Ursinus 
College.  He currently serves on the Executive Board of the Minsi Trails Boy Scouts’ Council, chairs 
its Eagle Recognition Dinner Committee and has chaired the Trexler District Friends of Scouting Award 
Breakfast Committee for 5 years. He is co-founder and past President of Stahl’s Pottery Preservation 
Society, a historical preservation group. He also serves on the Development Advisory Council of the 
Lutheran Home at Topton. He is a past member of the Board of Renew Lehigh Valley, a diverse 
regional group focusing on improving community services and the quality of life in the Lehigh Valley, 
PA.  He also chaired the Lehigh Valley Partnership’s Water and Wastewater Regional Coordinating 
Council, which evaluated cooperative, regional service approaches for the two-county Lehigh Valley 
region.   
    
 




